Hernandez Maria I

From: Eve Senkovich <eveelmira@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 24, 2015 6:25 AM

To: Hernandez Maria I

Subject: HB 3494-A OPPOSE!

Do not allow a vote on this bill. It is cruel and unfair to dogs and cats.

| would hope that our representatives have better things to do than
to sit around coming up with a stupid, cruel and unjust bill.

| feel that someone (a representative or a friend of a rep) had a problem
with a dog barking or a cat scratching and had the brilliant idea to

come up with this bill. In other words could not deal with_their issues
so wrote this stupid bill to take care of the issue instead of being an
adult and handling it correctly.

Dogs barking is a natural act. Cats scratching is a natural act. You can
train both to stop this behavior if you try. That is the issue they don't
want to try. Rather than work with their pets they take them to the

vet and have this cruel procedure done to them. Why not try it yourself.
Ask a mute individual if they would like their voice back. Ask

an amputee if they would like their hands or arms back. |

think the simple answer is YES! These individuals go thru a great deal
of pain and mental anguish, don't you think the animals do as well.

Do not let this bill come to the floor. Our representatives need to put
people to work. Help Oregonians find valuable jobs to better the
economy and stop this unnecessary cruelty.

STOP THIS NOW! Grow up an take care of your pets in an adult manner.




